Cass Martinez

I live in the county across the river from the proposed facility. If The Kalama facility is permitted,
it will have the unfortunate effect of making a second or third Northwest Innovation Works facility,
as already proposed, more likely on our Oregon side, at Port Westward. Please consider then that a
positive decision may cause two to three times more pollution, two to three times more
over-withdrawal of river water. Secondly, the contract(s) involved, between the country of China
and the small US port district(s), are between two very unequal parties, and the future consequences
of such inequality are not being discussed, or even visualized. Our counties, even our states, do not
have the wherewithal to contest future NWIW misbehavior and have a chance of prevailing at law.



